
Hollybush Gardens is delighted to present:

upstairs

Cameo

works on paper by Bruno Pacheco

Working across wide-ranging motifs, Bruno Pacheco’s work is rooted in a language of painting.  Here, a 
selection of works on paper are painted in tones that vary from pink and purple to a dirty yellow and 
green.  With no one style, but a multiple and ever-changing approach to painting, Pacheco employs a 
circulating set of ideas and conditions that become reaffirmed and deconstructed through repetition. 

This selection is based on the idea of a cameo - a small part of a whole of something standing in for 
something else.  Here we have mutilated ancient Greek sculptures, neoprene wetsuits, red hats, tapestries 
and carpets being rolled and pulled up, as well as flora and fauna such as birds and mushrooms.  In 
Pacheco’s practice, leitmotifs are composed through juxtaposition and association. The papers are meant 
to be legible, but sometimes only just, depending on your point of view, viewing conditions and relation-
ship to the object. There is a tension between an irresolute representation and the information the eye 
adds.   Pacheco is attempting to render but not describe, to inform us of the quality of a thing without 
describing it in its totality.  There is an active brush and sometimes the image hangs on the edge of an 
abstraction rendering the surface open and in dialogue with the ephemeral conditions of looking.  Cameo 
is a proposition, only one of any number of displays that could be formed from Pacheco’s oeuvre.  In that 
sense then, there is a linguistic quality to the work that is attempting to capture the multitudinous aspects 
of subjectivity where one thing could stand in for another.

Bruno Pacheco (b.1974 in Lisbon) lives and works in Lisbon and London. Upcoming exhibitions: Sharjah 
Biennale, 2019; Solo exhibition, Hollybush Gardens, 2019.  Recent and current exhibitions include; 
The Way Beyond Art, vanabbemuseum, 2017; Quote / Unquote - Coleção MAAT/Fundação EDP, Galeria da 
Câmara Municipal de Portugal, Lisbon, 2017; Materiais Transitórios - Núcleo de Escultura da Colecção da 
Fundação PLMJ, Sociedade Nacional de Belas Artes, Lisbon, 2016; Red was the Tone, Filomena Soares, 2016; 
Sunday, Taymour Grahne Gallery, New York, 2016; Como (...) coisas que não existem - uma exposição a par-
tir da 31ª Bienal de S.Paulo, Museu de Serralves, Oporto, 2015; Acervo: Artistas portugueses em la Colec-
ción Navacerrada, Centro de Arte Alcobendas, Madrid, 2014; How to (...) things that don’t exist, 31st Sao 
Paulo Biennial, 2014; Mar e Campo em três momentos, Casa das Histórias Paula Rego, Cascais, 2012; Uma 
história de Amor, Chiado  8, Lisbon, 2011.  

His work is present in the collections of the vanabbemuseum, Eindhoven; Kadist Foundation, Museum of 
Contemporary Art, Chicago; National Art Gallery, Beijing; Serralves Museum, Oporto; CAM - Calouste Gul-
benkian Foundation, Lisbon; Caixa Geral de Depósitos, Lisbon; UBS, London; Fundação Elídio Pinho, Oporto.

Please contact cheryl@hollybushgardens.co.uk for images and further information. 

Gallery open:   Wednesday  -  Friday 11 - 6 pm & Saturday 12 - 5 pm or by appointment 
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